
Cycle Rally for Awareness on Blood Donation


Date: 28.08.2021


A Cycle Rally was organised by NCC cadets on 28th August 2021 to generate awareness on blood 

donation at Mangaldai Town. NCC cadets took to the streets on bicycles adorned with banners and 

informational materials, strategically spreading the message about the importance of blood 

donation. The innovative approach of combining cycling with a crucial public health message 

showcased the NCC's commitment to community welfare and encouraged a sense of responsibility 

among citizens towards contributing to life-saving initiatives. Total 104 number of participants took 

part in the cycle rally.



